3.6.2 Number of awards received by the Institution, its
teachers and students from Government /Government-
recognized bodies in recognition of the extension activities
carried out during the last five years

e-copy of the award letters

Academic Year: 2015-2016

Name of the activity

Name of the
Award/
recognition

Name of the Awarding government/
government recognised bodies

Petroleum Conservation

Appreciation

Government High School, Palavakkam

Blood Bank

Appreciation

Government Primary Health Centre &
National Rural Health Mission

Electrical Safety Awareness Camp

Appreciation

St.Josephs Higher Secondary School
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To

The HOD,

Department of Petroleum Engineering,

AMET University,

Kanathur, Chennai.
Sir,

1 would like to convey: the schools apprwmuam 1 WMrS, Gcwmm S, Fubhts  Professor and the
Department of Pewoleuny I}n;_.,mé@rmg, AMET Umw, o for i ANpIRneEs programme.

conducted on PETROLEUM CONSERVAT TION on Thursdayy <} Qmﬁl}ﬂ;‘v‘: 1015, It was very

P it : !
informative, interesting and uwfuk and the smdmts and warhm have beneiitted 8 lot: The
pmgrmnme has made us underamd (the importance of petrolenm anc d s EonBmI: development
of INDIA. 1 suggest (hat the department conduiet tis aypc ol p,.omwm,e in il pats Jof Tamil
Nadu.

Wishing you success iy future endeavors:
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Phone : 044-27472233

ST. JOSEPH’S HR. SEC. SCHOOL

* Kovalem - 603 112. Kanchespuram Distict,

. CORRESPONDENT / HEADMISTRESS Date: 19.10.2015

To

- The Managing Director,
AMET UNIVERSITY,
NO:: 135, KANATHUR ~ 603112
- KANCHEEPURAM DISTRICT

P
g

‘ Respected Sir,

- Greeting from ST, Joséph”:s Hr. Sec. School, Kovalam. We write this letter
to thank you for selecting our school and conducting “Electrical Safety
Awareness Camp” forour students o‘n»zz"d Sep. It was an interesting and as

- well as useful programme for our students and to be most honest our students
' got more information regarding Electrical Safety Awareness, We appreciate
‘the Electrical and Electronics Engineering (Marine) Department for conducting
~~qch useful programme.

® . We wish your Amet University and all your students all the best in the
—rays to come. |

Thanking you, ’
Yours Sincerely
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